Starting
November 1, 2024

Short-Term Rentals

ONLINE

PAYMENT
ONLY

Starting Friday, November 1, 2024, the
County of Riverside’s Planning Department
will only accept online payments for both
initial applications and renewal fees through

the Short-Term Rentals online portal.
Payments via check or phone will no longer
be accepted.

Visit us at

planning.rctima.org/short-term-rentals



